Reply ID: wvg28

Dear Julia,

Glad you liked the photo! Are you interested in the project? Please let
me know if you would be willing to visit a prisoner who does not get

outside visits? It is a great project and helps to heal broken men and
women,

Would you be willing to do a little internet research for us from time
to time? Nothing too labor intensive, just gathering addresses and short
reports. It would be a huge help to the work we are doing here right now.
Please let me know? You can always write me directly at;

Timothy J. Muise, #W66927
MCI Norfolk
PO Box 43
Norfolk, MA
02056-0043



